
FOI 23/687 
 
Dear  
  
Thank you for your request for information dated September 21, 2023. We have 
included answers to your questions as below. 
 
From January 2023 to August 2023 please provide the following figures: 
1 - Total number of License inspections conducted.  
     32 
2  -Number of inspection days per license inspection in summary form. For example 
10 Licence inspections took 2 days, 5 took 3 days.   
     1 day (x 17), 1.5days (x 2), 2 days (x 12), 3 days (x 1) 
3 - Number of sites inspected as part of a licence inspection in summary form. For 
example 10 inspections covered 2 sites, 5 inspections covered 3 sites.  
     1 site (x 24), 2 sites (x6), 3 sites (x 1), 4 sites (x 1) 
4- Of total licence inspections, what were the outcomes for the re-inspection 
frequencies in summary form. (E.g. 30 inspections, 1 at 4 years,  20 at 3 years) 
     2 ≤ 1 year, 20 = 3 years, 10 = 4 years 
5  -Number of normal routine inspections   
     54 
6 - Numbers of how many new applications are conducted as remote assessment 
and how many as site inspections.  
     56 total (48 remote, 8 Feet on Floor) 
7 - Total number of variations that would have previously required inspection that 
have been approved based on the company declaration.  
     19 
  
We trust that you will find this information of use. However, if you disagree with how 
we have interpreted the Freedom of Information Act 2000 in answering your request, 
you can ask for an internal review. Please reply to this email, within two months of 
this reply, specifying that you would like an Internal Review to be carried out.  
  
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications.  
  
If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would 
have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
Please bear in mind that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our 
handling of your request unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal 
review.  
  
The Information Commissioner can be contacted online via an electronic 
form: https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/foi-and-eir-
complaints/   
  
Or  
  
by writing to:   
Information Commissioner’s Office  



Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF  
Yours sincerely  
MHRA Customer Service Centre  
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency  
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU  
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
HQA FOI Team  
 


